To Whom It May Concern,

The Atrium on King LLC, at 111 King Street, was approved for a liquor license in
January of 2015. We have not activated the license as of yet, due to construction
delays. We are aiming for an opening date in late 2015 and would appreciate the
allowance of maintaining the privilege to activate the license in due time.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Fritz
&
Benjamin Altschul

The Atrium on King LLC
111 King St. #27
Madison, Wi 53703




